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Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 10:06 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: comments@fdic.gov 
 
Below are my views on the FDIC special assessment: 
 
· Community banks, which did not cause the economic crisis, should not pay any special 
assessment. 
· The FDIC should ask Congress for the authority to levy special assessments on the TBTF banks 
that caused the financial meltdown. 
· The FDIC should tap its line-of-credit with the Treasury. 
· If all banks are assessed, then the FDIC should assess premiums based on total assets (minus 
tangible capital) rather than domestic deposits, which would rightfully place greater responsibility 
on the TBTF banks 
 
As a community banker who did not contribute to the crisis, it is unfair that our financial institution 
is being penalized 
 
 
Gretchen G. Torres 
Vice President 
Community Bank CBD 
PO Box 648 
820 E. Geneva Street 
Delavan, WI 53115 
 


